Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 1:36 PM

To: ‘Coty Woolf'; MNaranjo@slo.state.nm.us; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Mann, Ryan
Subject: RE: backfill request

RE: Caza Operating * Forehand Ranch 27-4 * 2RP-4619 * DOR: 1/25/18
Coty,

Based on data provided, your request to backfill the excavation at the above referenced release site is approved. | am
not sure what you mean by not having a “final” from NMOCD. Notes in the file indicate an amended initial C-141 was
supposed to be submitted, correcting the notification portion. Please advise.

Also, it is noted that 2RP-4038 is still open for this site.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Coty Woolf <northjettyservices@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 8:02 AM

To: MNaranjo@slo.state.nm.us; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
<Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>

Subject: backfill request

All,

Please find attached the remediation report for the Caza Forehand 27 State #4 release. | have also attached the initial C-
141 since | do not have a final from NMOCD. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Regards,

Coty Woolf

President/Senior Project Manager
North Jetty Environmental Services, LLC
432-897-4988 office

432-897-4977 fax

325-669-5735 cell



